
PRESIDENT REPORTS - James Ross The GCSA of Northern California 
is the largest chapter in California and ranks as one of the largest 
affiliated with GCSA of America. Also one of the most progressive in 
activities. I believe that this exceptional progress has been achieved 
by hard work of all the members. 

A real credit to GCSANC is that three GCSAA presidents have been 
elected from their ranks. 

The great variety of available meeting sites adds interest to our 
meetings. The Lake Tahoe area is a perfect site for June and the Monterey 
area is a natural for the Christmas meeting, tournament and dinner-dance 
for members and wives. 

We are extremely fortunate to have the cooperation from Northern 
California Golf Association and University of California and Extension 
Service in our T.A.R.P. (Turfgrass Adaptive Research Program) New for 
1973 was the Golf Course Institute at Asilomar and the Northern California 
Golf Association sponsored golf days at Sunnyside C.C. in Fresno and at 
Silverado in Napa. 

The size of our Association should give us an opportunity for further 
progress in both national and local affairs—the latter the most impor-
tant in my mind. 

We will strive for an improvement in Educational Programs, new meeting 
places and are seeking new ideas which will improve our Association. 

If any one has a new idea, please make it known to the board members 
so we can work on it for a greater 1973-74 year. 

# # # # # # # 

LEADERMAN (BIDWELL MUNICIPAL GOLF COURSE., SUPERVISING GREENKEEPER) 
Applications are being accepted by the City of Chico, an Equal Oppor-
tunity Employer. Equivalent to graduation from high school with at 
least five years of experience in golf course operation, a minimum of 
at least four years as greenkeeper or equivalent and a minimum of three 
years of supervisorial experience. Must have complete knowledge of equip-
ment, chemicals and procedures common to golf course operations in the 
northern Sacramento Valley area. Salary Range: $744 - $904. 
Contact City Manager's office, P. 0 Box 3420, Chico, California 95926 
Final Filing Date: May 18, 1973 

# # # # # # # 

FOR SALE: Ryan Ground Groomer - Like New - Make offer 
Doc Babson, La Rinconada Country Club, Los Gatos 

$ $ $ $ $ $ $ 



MR. RONALD W. FREAM has asked that we make known that there is a 
young man (David Jones age 25) from Australia who is very interested in * 
furthering his knowledge of golf superintendency. He is seeking a job 
as an assistant for one to two years so he can become acquainted with • 
our methods and return to Australia. He has 4 years experience as a 
golf course superintendent and worked several years on a golf course. 
He is a graduate of Tyde School of Horticulture in Sydney. If you are 
interested in this gentlemen contact Fream Storm Associates 2 Old Town, 
Los Gatos, CA 95030 Phone 408 354-8240 

# # # # # # # 
GOLF COURSE SUPERINTENDENT WANTED 

Fort Washington Golf and Country Club, Pinedale (Fresno) 
18 hole private - 6 to 10 man crew 

Salary will depend on experience and back ground 
Cleve Stone, present superintendent is retiring. Position available in 
June. Superintendent works under green chairman. 
Closing Date for'applications - May 31 
APPLY to Chairman Selection Committee 

Fort Washington Golf and Country Club 
Box K 
Pinedale, CA 93650 

# # # # # # # 
The following are the people elected to run your Association. 

Election held at the annual meeting in April. 
President Also to serve on the board 

James D. Ross President Emeritus 
Vice President Roger A. Larson 

Lawrence Feliciano Directors - 1 more year to serve 
Secretary-Treasurer Kaz Maseba 

Michael R. Clark Louis E. Pohlson 
Directors 

John W. Engen Clifford A. Wagoner appointed as 
William H. Nigh Honorary Director 

Addresses are listed on the first page of this newsletter 




